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Right here, we have countless ebook text book analysis shodhganga and
collections to check out. We additionally pay for variant types and
next type of the books to browse. The within acceptable limits book,
fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as with ease as various
new sorts of books are readily easy to get to here.
As this text book analysis shodhganga, it ends going on bodily one of
the favored books text book analysis shodhganga collections that we
have. This is why you remain in the best website to look the amazing
ebook to have.
You can search for a specific title or browse by genre (books in the
same genre are gathered together in bookshelves). It’s a shame that
fiction and non-fiction aren’t separated, and you have to open a
bookshelf before you can sort books by country, but those are fairly
minor quibbles.
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The New York Times–bestselling author’s Whitbread Prize–winning
debut—“Winterson has mastered both comedy and tragedy in this rich
little novel” (The Washington Post Book World). When it first
appeared, Jeanette Winterson’s extraordinary debut novel received
unanimous international praise, including the prestigious Whitbread
Prize for best first fiction. Winterson went on to fulfill that
promise, producing some of the most dazzling fiction and nonfiction of
the past decade, including her celebrated memoir Why Be Happy When You
Can Be Normal?. Now required reading in contemporary literature,
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Oranges Are Not the Only Fruit is a funny, poignant exploration of a
young girl’s adolescence. Jeanette is a bright and rebellious orphan
who is adopted into an evangelical household in the dour, industrial
North of England and finds herself embroidering grim religious mottoes
and shaking her little tambourine for Jesus. But as this budding
missionary comes of age, and comes to terms with her unorthodox
sexuality, the peculiar balance of her God-fearing household
dissolves. Jeanette’s insistence on listening to truths of her own
heart and mind—and on reporting them with wit and passion—makes for an
unforgettable chronicle of an eccentric, moving passage into
adulthood. “If Flannery O’Connor and Rita Mae Brown had collaborated
on the coming-out story of a young British girl in the 1960s, maybe
they would have approached the quirky and subtle hilarity of Jeanette
Winterson’s autobiographical first novel. . . . Winterson’s voice,
with its idiosyncratic wit and sensitivity, is one you’ve never heard
before.” —Ms. Magazine
At eighteen, Ben is in the world, but not of it. He is too large, too
awkward, too inhumanly made. Now estranged from his family, he must
find his own path in life. From London and the south of France to
Brazil and the mountains of the Andes. Ben is tossed about in a
tumultuous search for his people, a reason for his being. How the
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world receives him, and, he fares in it will horrify and captivate
until the novel's dramatic finale.
The Pulitzer Prize-winning novel that tells the story of two sisters
through their correspondence. With a new Preface by the author.
This book offers an accessible overview of the emerging trends in the
domain of English language teaching across India. The book
concentrates primarily on language pedagogical techniques followed in
different classroom environments, technological advancements to add
innovation to the existing classroom, and various case studies.
Saleem Sinai is born at the stroke of midnight on August 15, 1947, the
very moment of India’s independence. Greeted by fireworks displays,
cheering crowds, and Prime Minister Nehru himself, Saleem grows up to
learn the ominous consequences of this coincidence. His every act is
mirrored and magnified in events that sway the course of national
affairs; his health and well-being are inextricably bound to those of
his nation; his life is inseparable, at times indistinguishable, from
the history of his country. Perhaps most remarkable are the telepathic
powers linking him with India’s 1,000 other “midnight’s children,” all
born in that initial hour and endowed with magical gifts. This novel
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is at once a fascinating family saga and an astonishing evocation of a
vast land and its people–a brilliant incarnation of the universal
human comedy. Midnight’s Children stands apart as both an epochal work
of fiction and a brilliant performance by one of the great literary
voices of our time.
Set on the Caribbean coast of South America, this love story brings
together Fermina Daza, her distinguished husband, and a man who has
secretly loved her for more than fifty years.
A TODAY SHOW #ReadWithJenna BOOK CLUB PICK! A New York Times Notable
Book For readers of Tommy Orange, Yaa Gyasi, and Jhumpa Lahiri, an
electrifying debut novel about three unforgettable characters who seek
to rise—to the middle class, to political power, to fame in the
movies—and find their lives entangled in the wake of a catastrophe in
contemporary India. In this National Book Award Longlist honoree and
“gripping thriller with compassionate social commentary” (USA Today),
Jivan is a Muslim girl from the slums, determined to move up in life,
who is accused of executing a terrorist attack on a train because of a
careless comment on Facebook. PT Sir is an opportunistic gym teacher
who hitches his aspirations to a right-wing political party, and finds
that his own ascent becomes linked to Jivan's fall. Lovely—an
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irresistible outcast whose exuberant voice and dreams of glory fill
the novel with warmth and hope and humor—has the alibi that can set
Jivan free, but it will cost her everything she holds dear. Taut,
symphonic, propulsive, and riveting from its opening lines, A Burning
has the force of an epic while being so masterfully compressed it can
be read in a single sitting. Majumdar writes with dazzling assurance
at a breakneck pace on complex themes that read here as the components
of a thriller: class, fate, corruption, justice, and what it feels
like to face profound obstacles and yet nurture big dreams in a
country spinning toward extremism. An extraordinary debut.
Herbal Medicine in Andrology: An Evidence-Based Update provides a
comprehensive overview of ethnomedical approaches in andrology,
including ethnopharmacology of plant extracts and relevant bioactive
compounds. It highlights information on the availability of medicinal
plants and the legal and procedural processes involved in developing a
marketable product. This reference helps clinicians and scientists
develop an understanding on how herbal medicine can be used to treat
andrological patients in practice. Only a limited number of journal
articles are available on this topic, making this reference a valuable
source of information for a large audience, including urologists,
andrologists, gynecologists, reproductive endocrinologists and basic
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scientists. Provides essential evidence-based information about herbal
medicine Offers an ethnopharmacological background on bioactive
compounds in certain plant extracts Educates the basic scientist and
clinician on the use of herbal medicines in andrology Provides an
update to recent advances on herbal medicine in andrology from world
experts
This eBook edition of "Utopia" has been formatted to the highest
digital standards and adjusted for readability on all devices. Utopia
is a work of fiction and socio-political satire by Thomas More
published in 1516 in Latin. The book is a frame narrative primarily
depicting a fictional island society and its religious, social and
political customs. Many aspects of More's description of Utopia are
reminiscent of life in monasteries.
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